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YA-71 (REISSUED TO DELETE EN~LOSURE) 
RE: Turndown/Requests for Bulk Supplies of White House Booklet 

Dear Mr. Ortega: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 3, 1988 (XXXY71) 

On behalf of President Reagan , I would like to thank you for 
your message. 

Unfortunately, cost considerations make it impossible for us to 
comply with requests for bulk supplies of the White House 
booklet . We have attached a limited number of booklets, 
however, which we hope will be useful in your library or 
classroom as reference material. 

President Reagan is always encouraged by the interest of young 
people in our government. He has asked me to send you his best 
wishes . 

Sincerely , 

~~ 
Anne Higgins 

Special Assistant to the President 
and Di rector of Correspondence 

(3/1/88) 

Mr. Michael A. Ortega 
Evening Supervisor 
Correspondence Analysis Section 
Room 60 
Old Executive Office Building 
Washington, DC 20500 

AVH/CGM/DE/CAD/AVH 

(ENV) 



YA-71 
RE'· Turnd~~/Requests for Bulk Supplies of White House Booklet 

Dear Mr. Ortega: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 7, 1985 (XXXY71) 

On behalf of President Reagan, I would like to thank you for 
your message. 

Unfortunately, cost considerations make it impossible for us to 
comply with requests for bulk supplies of the White House 
booklet. We have attached a I imited number of booklets, 
however, which we hope will be useful in your library or 
classroom as reference material. 

President Reagan is always encouraged by the interest of young 
people in our government . He has asked me to send you his best 
wishes. 

Mr. Michael Ortega 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Anne Higgins 

Special Assistant to the President 
and Di rector of Correspondence 

(5/7 /85) 

Evening· Supervisor 
Correspondence Analysis Section 
Room 60 
Old Executive Office Building 
Washington, DC 20500 

Enclosures: The President's House (six copies) 

AVH/ CGM/ DE/ AVH 

(Label) 



On behalf of President Reagan, I would like to thank you for 

your message. 
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President Reagan is always encouraged by the interest of 

young people in our government. He has asked me to send you 

his best wishes. 


